
A training session titled "Gender Discrimination in the Labor Market: Forms, Support for Victims, and 

Legal Regulation" was held 

 

The Victimology Society of Serbia held a training 

named "Gender Discrimination in the Labor 

Market: Forms, Support for Victims, and Legal 

Regulation" on May 15 and 16, 2024. The training 

was attended by representatives from the 

Ministry of Labor, Employment, Veteran, and 

Social Affairs, the Labor Inspectorate, the Labor 

Inspection departments from Užice and Kikinda, 

representatives from the Employers' Union of 

Serbia, the "Sloga" Trade Union, the Union of 

Doctors and Pharmacists of Serbia, as well as The 

Trade Union "Nezavisnost". 

The goal of the training was to enhance the participants' capacities for the prevention of and response to 

gender-based discrimination in the labor market. The training was organized within the framework of the 

project "Advocating for the Rights of Victims of Gender-Based Violence, especially Domestic Violence, 

Workplace Violence, in Educational and Other Institutions," implemented by VDS with financial support 

from the Kingdom of Sweden and the Kvinna till Kvinna Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 


